
Your Child’s Safety is Our Concern.
One-on-one education will be provided from a certi�ed technician to ensure your 

child’s car seat is installed correctly. 

A Certified Child Passenger Safety Technician from the Florida Department of 
Health will teach you how to provide the safest ride possible for your child, at any 

age! 

Monday, March 17th 
9:00a.m. - 12:00p.m.

500 Pope Rd, St. Augustine, FL 32080

Free car seats will be available!
For an appointment, call 904-506-6081.




